
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Alyssa Gonzalez
To: Martha Ochoa
Subject: FW: SDP23-0028 and AMS24-0008 Silver Lantern
Date: Friday, September 20, 2024 12:18:39 PM

Hi Martha,

The following is an email from a resident. He would like this to be part of public comment for
the project at 33822 Silver Lantern.

Thank you,

Alyssa Gonzalez
Associate Planner
City of Dana Point – Community Development
(949) 248-3556 | agonzalez@danapoint.org
33282 Golden Lantern | Dana Point | CA 92629

From: Doug Cannon <dbcannon@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 11:39 AM
To: Alyssa Gonzalez <agonzalez@danapoint.org>
Subject: SDP23-0028 and AMS24-0008 Silver Lantern

Alyssa,
Thank you for showing me the plans for 33822 Silver Lantern Street. Since I will be unable to

attend the hearing on the 23rd (Monday) and I live directly across the street from the home I
wanted to provide you with my support for this project. I would only offer the following
comment concerning how city works limited the driveway in order to protect the amount of
street parking. It looks as though from the plan that what remains of street parking will
accommodate 1.5 cars, I would cut this to only allow 1 car. I say this because the homeowner
will be plagued with people trying to park 2 cars in that space which will mean that the
neighbor to right and themselves will have to deal with cars that overhang their driveways.
Why create a problem, if city works wants to protect a single space ok but don't let it be a 1.5
car space(unless homeowner wants as well). Fully support this project, I will hate the
construction period.
Regards,
Doug Cannon
33821 Silver Lantern
Dana Point, CA 92629
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